
From: Lisa A. Hanks, MMC <Lisa.Hanks@fairhopeal.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 2:25 PM 
To: Lisa A. Hanks, MMC <Lisa.Hanks@fairhopeal.gov> 
Subject: Amending Zoning Ordinance No. 1253 and Zoning Harris, Urbanek, and Dunnam property - 
Overland PUD concurrent with annexation 
 

 

 
Attached please find Ordinance No. 1713 - Zoning Harris, Urbanek, and Dunnam property - 

Overland PUD concurrent with annexation adopted by the City Council on June 28, 2021. 

 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
Lisa A. Hanks, MMC 

City Clerk 

City of Fairhope 

P. O. Drawer 429 

Fairhope, AL  36533 

251-928-2136 
251-990-0107 (Fax) 
 

  
This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when 

opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.  
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